Village of Crooksville

Council Workshop Meeting
April 8, 2024

The meeting is called to order with the following Council Members present: Mr. Hampton, Mr.
Locke, Mr. Loomis, Ms. Smith and Mr. Walters. Mayor Mohler and Mr. Redfern were absent.
Lacey Tumblin and Courtney Edwards were also present.

First up on the agenda, Mrs. Tumblin passed out some handouts from Jenny LaRue, from the
Perry County Health Department. The first was ideas that they would like to do in some areas
around Crooksville. The next handout is a list that Ms. Larue had stated that Crooksville had
wanted to do. Mrs. Tumblin let her know that she hadn’t seen most of the things on this list. She
wanted to go over with the Council. The Council stated that they had not seen that list either and
that some of the things were even out of corporation limits. The next packet was a packet for
planning and progress in Perry County.

Next, the work on the concession stand roof will be started tomorrow, weather permitting. The
pool house will be started on when the vents come in. We are still waiting for all the documents
from the engineer so they can be submitted to the State Health Department for the baby pool.

Executive Session 121.22 (G)(1) Personnel and 121.22 (G)(3) Litigation.
Out of Executive Session.

Without any further discussion, the meeting is adjourned.
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